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Thursday 3rd April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Pupils, 

Following a fantastic Curriculum Collapse week, we're now excited to begin the Easter holidays! We're 
also looking forward to a vibrant summer term filled with engaging activities and learning opportunities. 

To ensure our pupils and staff are well-nourished for the term ahead, we'd greatly appreciate your input 
on lunch preferences via this Google Form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZb5g_xoyZfOl5qoAR3MQnCKSLOMLveHKvcQKrd1q4PhJ
WQA/viewform?usp=sharing 

The Green Room Foundation is committed to minimising food waste and promoting sustainability. Your 
responses will help us plan more effectively. We understand that preferences can change, so we'll always 
accommodate slight variation!. However, your general guidance is invaluable. 

Please feel free to contact the school with any questions about the menu or the form.  

Kind regards, 

Charley Jacobs​
Kindness Lead 

 
 
charley@thegreenroomschool.com  
www.thegreenroomschool.com 
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